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NEWS RELEASE 
Paul M. Tiernan, Chief of Police 

 

March 11, 2011 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
SUBJECT: 7-11 Robbery 

 

On Thursday March 10, 2011 at approximately 11:00 p.m. the Newark Police responded to 

the 7-11 located at 202 Elkton Road for a report of a robbery.  The victim clerk told officers 

that the suspect entered the store and walked down one of the aisles.  The suspect grabbed an 

item off the shelf and walked up to the register area.  As the clerk told the suspect the total 

price for the item, the suspect demanded the money from the register and implied that he 

had a gun, although one was not displayed.  The clerk handed the suspect an undisclosed 

amount of cash and then the suspect fled out of the store.   

  

The suspect is described as a white male, 5’06” to 5’08”, overweight, partially bald, wearing 

a blue jeans and a red hoodie.   

  

There are no surveillance photos at this time. 

 

 

 

Anyone with additional information about this incident should contact Detective Greg Delia 

at 302-366-7110 ext. 132 or Gregory.Delia@cj.state.de.us.  You can send an anonymous text 

message tip by texting 302NPD and your message to TIP411.  Information can also be 

provided anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333, where a reward may be 

available. 
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